SW 1990 “1op sot oN THE DIAL”

1000 WATTS

STUDIOS and OFFICES:
RADIO PARK
PLATTEVILLE, WISCONSIN

PHONE: PLATTEVIL 3
ATTEVILLE 277 February 18, 1955

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94

Geneva

Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Thank you for your letter in answer to
our recent equipment test.

This will serve as verification for your
files of the WSWW equipment test as outlined in your letter.

Thank you for your reply and interest in
W1sconsin's newest radio station,

Sincerely

C Yo
Robert/J. Bodden,
GENERAL MANAGER.

SERVING SOUTHWESTERN WISCONSIN




